Cloverdale Traditional School
Weekly News

1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD:
For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/

SCHOOL UPDATES:

Principal’s Blog

Spring has sprung at Cloverdale Traditional School. Although the sound of children playing is
missing, the front rdeln of E_he's_chool looks beautiful with all the tulips in bloom.

|

Thank you for continuing to be safe. Although this feels like the new normal will never end, if
everyone continues to follow the rules we will get through this. Cloverdale students are always
very good at being respectful, kind and caring. Thank you.
Teachers are continuing to learn new ways to present their lessons and are being extremely
creative. Thank you to all of our staff for working so hard to support our students.
Please stay tuned for an e-Blast coming from the PAC.
Here are the answers to last week’s pictures:

1. Time capsule cover in the garden next to Mrs. Kheari’s room

2. The top of the rain barrel next to our fruit and vegetable gardens

3. A close up of the wave rider on the blue green playground

4. A close up of the bike racks

5. The mural at the back of the kindergarden
Here are the students that were able to identify the pictures Ainsley, Hannah and Makena (2),
Tharuli, Maheen (3), Connor, Olivia (former Cloverdale student but a Cheetah forever),
Muhammad (4). Great job everyone.
For the pictures today, see if you can identify where these things are located?
Photos here https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/sites/63/2020/04/Photo-Game-
Photos.pdf
If you have a picture or video that you would like to send to me, I would love to see them.
sjost@sd61.bc.ca. Stay Safe.
To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/
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New Online Learning Hub:

We've created a website to share all of the learning opportunities being provided by our teachers
in one place. It's our hope that hosting all of these resources in one central location will simplify
things a little for families during these challenging times. Please check it out here:
https://sites.google.com/sd61learn.ca/ctsonline

Note: The site is a work in progress as we all adjust to online delivery and learn the new tools so
you may find glitches here and there. We're continually working on updates so hopefully these
will be smoothed out soon. If you have questions specific to the website, please direct them to
Nicole Aerts (naerts@sd61.bc.ca). Questions about learning can be sent to your child's teacher.

Code of Conduct Review

It is the time of year when we ask our staff and parents to review our Code of Conduct. Our
current Code of Conduct can be found here: https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/student-
info/handbook-conduct/ or inside your child’s agenda planner. Please take the time to review
this information and send any thoughts or ideas for changes/updates to Mrs. Jost by May 1. All
feedback can be sent to sjost@sd61.bc.ca.

https://src.campayn.com/stakmails/web version/d8813068al18bfc4afce9f3dedc4c5a0f74dd20d8f0e281
495dc07171b808cfl/Stakmail/223756/0/shared

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/
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